
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.
3055 Del Sol Blvd.
San Diego, CA 92154 USA
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

January 20, 2015

Re: Part number change of DIN-02 DIN rail bracket

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

To reduce the number of part numbers stocked and to improve the availability of parts, TDK-
Lambda is changing the part number of the DIN-02 DIN rail mounting bracket for the HWS50
to DIN-02A.

Although the new part number is form, fit and function with the old version, it includes
additional holes for mounting the recently launched RWS100B and RWS150B models.

Pricing will remain the same.

Sincerely,

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing


